From:

To: Manston Airport
Subject: Manston Airport
Date: 24 January 2020 10:51:50

I wish to express my total disgust at the acceptance of the very late submissions against Manston Airport. Rules
are rules the were submitted months after the closing date. Please could you explain why they were accepted.

Yours sincerely
MARGARET COOK



margaret cook

From:
24 January 2020 10:40

Sent:
To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: Manston Airport DCO

I wish to object most strongly to the late submission against Manston Airport three months after the closing date.

Surely rules are rules and should be upheld.

Yours sincerely
Margaret Cook.
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